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Dear Ida Public Schools Community: 

After our bond attempt in November of 2021, the Ida 
Building Task Team, the Ida Building Committee, 
and the Ida Public Schools Board of Education sought 
feedback as to why it did not pass. Using this informa-
tion, these groups re-evaluated and revised the bond 
proposal. All groups agreed, the need does not go away.   
As shared in the Superintendent Brief in January, we 
are on borrowed time. superintendent_brief_janu-
ary_31st_2022_  

The Board of Education, in collaboration with the Ida 
Building Task Team and the Ida Building Committee, 
recommended and approved an updated bond pro-
posal for the August 2, 2022 ballot for 4.94 mills at $43 
million.  

Truth be told, economy wise, there is never a good time 
to propose a bond.  We have had need for at least the 
last 10-15 years for safety and security, and our heating 
systems alone. We still have one middle school class-
room waiting, as of 4/29/22, for parts to be made and is 
still functioning with portable heaters. 

Feedback from the past bond also showed many did 
not get a chance to read the bond information. We un-
derstand how busy everyone is and how one more piece 
of mail can seem like too much. 

Here are a few tools that will be launched on Thursday 
that will hopefully help those with busy schedules:

	¾ IPS Bond Facebook Page:  Please follow QR code 
below and like the page so you will receive posts. 

	¾ Bond Proposal Video:  This will debut Thursday on 
the IPS Bond Facebook page. 

	¾ IPS Bond Fact Sheet:  See website.  Projects at a 
glance.

	¾ IPS Website:  Bond section with all materials to 
read when able. Please follow QR code below. 

	¾ Frequently asked questions from the community re 
the bond proposal (Q and A):  See website.  

	¾ Building committee contact list to enable you to 
connect with someone you know.  See next page.

	¾ Absentee ballot information, on our website, to help 
with busy summer schedules. 

The bond proposal is based on an in-depth facili-
ty study conducted by experts.  The bond proposal, 
approved by three groups, the Ida Building Task Team, 
the Ida Building Committee, and the Ida Board of Edu-
cation, is not dependent on who the superintendent is. 
The current in-depth facility study took 10 months to 
complete and is a plan for the next 30 years and will be 
plugged into the Ida District Strategic Plan this fall.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this 
proposal and what we could do together for our chil-
dren, grandchildren, and neighbors.

Sincerely,                                         

Sandy Kreps

https://www.idaschools.org/bondinfo/
https://www.facebook.com/Ida-Public-Schools-Bond-Election-Proposal-August-2-2022-105920158745758/
https://www.facebook.com/Ida-Public-Schools-Bond-Election-Proposal-August-2-2022-105920158745758/
https://www.idaschools.org/downloads/district_news_files/superintendent_brief_january_31st_2022_1.pdf
https://www.idaschools.org/downloads/district_news_files/superintendent_brief_january_31st_2022_1.pdf


Matt Darr (also on Building Task Team) darr@idaschools.org
Tim Leonard leonard@idaschools.org
Sherry Locke locke@idaschools.org
Mike Mero, Jr (also on Building Task Team) mero@idaschools.org
Jeremy Nadeau jeremy.nadeau@dentwizard.com
Holly Nartker hollynartker@ymail.com
jeremy Potter potter@idaschools.org
Stefanie Rauch stefanie.rauch1@gmail.com
Kelly Riley riley@idaschools.org
Heather Schafer schafer@idaschools.org
Jessica Thompson thompson@idaschools.org
Tera Shaffer terashafferphoto@gmail.com
Sue Kreps suekreps1@gmail.com
Jim McMonagle j.mcmonagle@hotmail.com
Wendy Hiteshew hiteshew@idaschools.org
Supervisor Paul Metz supervisor@idatownship.org
Tim Mata timtam17@frontier.com
Chris Curry chriscurry100@gmail.com
Senator Dale Zorn dwz@d-pcomm.net
Bryan Shaffer shafferbryan@yahoo.com
Steve Stotz (also on Building Task Team) 734-915-4280
Dale Brunt 313-550-4565

Bob Cherry (also on Building Task Team) cherry@idaschools.org

Keith Kohler (aslo on Building Task Team) kkohler@kohlerarchitect.net

John Davids JDavids@kingscott.com

Gary Steller gsteller@clarkcc.com

Traci Brower Tbrower@clarkcc.com

Sandy Kreps (also on Building Task Team) kreps@idschools.org

Chuck Fuller fuller@idaschools.org

Dave Eack eack@idaschools.org

Stacy Maynard maynard@idaschools.org

Chad Baas baas@idaschools.org

John Elkins (also on Building Task Team) elkins@idaschools.org

Community Building Committee Members

Professional Building Committee Members


